
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Robin.Mark@tpl.org 
 
 
 
October 11, 2021 
 
Robin Mark 
Los Angeles Program Director 
The Trust for Public Land 
135 W. Green St., Suite 200 
Pasadena, CA 91105 
 
 
Re: Sale/Lease of the property located at 3017 W. 5th Street, Santa Ana, CA 

92703 per the Surplus Land Act. 
 
Dear Ms. Mark, 
 
We are writing to each proposer to request that the additional information 
Pertaining to their proposals for the acquisition of the Willowick Golf Course 
property requested on October 1, 2021 to be provided to the City by  
October 20, 2021.  
 
Please contact Grace Lee at (714) 741-5130 should you wish to schedule a meeting 
to further discuss your proposal. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Lisa Kim 
Assistant City Manager/Community and Econ. Dev. Dir. 
 
cc: Tily Shue, tilly.shue@tpl.org 
 Alex Size, alex.size@tpl.com 


